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Friday 18th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 5 and 6 to Leeds Mosque on Monday 11th November 2024 
 
On Monday 11th November 2024, year 5&6 will be going to a Leeds Mosque. Here, we will learn 
about Muslim’s values, beliefs and traditions.  
 
For this trip to take place, we kindly ask for a payment of £6.20 for the coaches. Payments are 
mae via the Mcas app under the trip tab, this will also act as your consent for your child to 
attend. However, if a pupil is unable to pay, they will not be able to join the trip, which may result 
in higher costs for the remaining students. In extreme cases, if sufficient funds cannot be 
collected from parents, it may unfortunately lead to the cancellation of the trip. 
 
Year 6 will be attending in the morning, departing from Orchard Head around 9am and arrive at 
the Mosque for 10am to start their exploration of the Mosque.  
 
Year 5 will be attending in the afternoon. They will eat their packed lunch prior to departing from 
Orchard Head around 11:30 and arrive at the Mosque for 12:15 to start their exploration of the 
Mosque.  
 
Both year groups will be following the same itinerary; 

- Features of a Mosque 
- Treasure hunt and Wudhu demostration 
- Explore Artefacts 
- Observational congregrational prayers.  

 

Year 6 will depart from the Mosque at 12:45 and arrive back at Orchard Head for around 1:45pm.  
 
Year 5 will be depart from the Mosque at 14:15 and arrive back at Orchard Head for around 
3:15pm. 
 
Due to the timings of the trip, all children will need to bring a packed lunch and a snack in a separate 
labelled container or bag.   
 
We kindly ask if there are any parents/carers who are able to attend this trip with us, if so please could 
you contact the office. This would be hugely appreciated 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Miss Kinlough, Miss Leyland-Brown and Mr Bayliss 
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